
Neighbourhood Food Drive

Tuesday, 
December 20th 

3-5pm

to support students in our community

Glendale

Donations  
will be picked up from your 

front porch or steps on

Thank you for your generosity!



Glendale Student Council  
145 Rainbow Drive, Hamilton, Ontario,  L8K 4G1  T 905.560.7343 

Glendale Neighbourhood Food Drive
Glendale Secondary School Student Council has realized our student body 
is in need; our school food bank has been depleted of its resources. 

Glendale Student Council has delivered environmentally-friendly, paper 
donation bags to our neighbours with the hope that you will be able to 
contribute to our student body. Glendale is in need of non-perishable food 
items, toiletries and gently used clothing.   

On Tuesday, December 20th from 3-6pm, students from Glendale Student 
Council will pick up your donation from your front porch or steps. Please 
make your donation visible so that we do not miss your generous gift. 

If for some reason your donation does not get picked up by 6 pm on 
Tuesday, please email us at: sireland@hwdsb.on.ca with your address and 
phone number. Volunteers will make every effort to pick up your donation 
the following day. 
 
Residents who would like to make a monetary donation can donate funds 
directly to Glendale Secondary School’s Food Bank by cash or cheques 
made payable to Glendale Secondary School. Non-perishable food, clothes 
and toiletry donations may also be brought to the office at Glendale 
Secondary School between the hours of 7:45 am and 3:15 pm. 

We thank you for any help you are able to provide and hope that with your 
support we can remove barriers. 
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